
 

“The 'Hour of Code™' is a nationwide initiative by Computer Science Education Week[csedweek.org] and Code.org[code.org] to introduce millions 

of students to one hour of computer science and computer programming.”  

Saturday, December 15th, 2018 

10 A.M.– 2 P.M. 

Piscataway High School   

100 Behmer Road 

Piscataway, New Jersey 08854 

Join us at Piscataway High School for 

our full-scale coding/maker fair, includ-

ing hands-on activities, prize givea-

ways, demonstrations, exhibitors and 

much, much more!  

All ages encouraged to attend through-

out the day. There will be an open snack 

bar as well! 

A list of activities for the day will be 

coming soon.  

Save the Date!
Piscataway Codes  

Scan here for  more information ! 


